TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DELAYS:
ROAD RUNNING RELAY

Members of the public are advised that some temporary
traffic delays may be experienced in the following streets
between 12 noon and 4pm on Saturday 27 September
2003, during the holding of the Old Boys’ United Harrier
Club Riverside Relay:

e Hunter Terrace between Colombo Street and Malcolm
Avenue

e Waimea Terrace between Colombo Street and Birdwood
Avenue

e Eastern Terrace between Birdwood Avenue and
Bowenvale Bridge

e (Centaurus Road between Bowenvale Bridge and Sloan
Terrace

e Sloan Terrace from Centaurus Road to end

e Malcolm Avenue between Colombo Street and
Birdwood Avenue

Competitors will only use the riverbank side of the
affected roads, leaving the remainder of the road free for
vehicular traffic. Race marshals will temporarily stop
vehicles on the Malcolm Avenue bridge, to ensure the
safety of the competitors.



